
HINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL DRIVER’S EDUCATION 

WINTER II 2023/2024 SESSIONS 

All Classes are held in room 285 at HHS 

 

Per the state of Massachusetts: Students MUST be 15 and 9 months old in order to take the Driver’s Education Classroom Portion. 

EXAMPLE: Drew was born on December 9, 2007.  He is eligible to take the classroom portion on or after September 9, 2023. 

WINTER II SESSIONS - 2023-2024 

Check off one: 

_________ Winter II Regular: (January 29 – March 25, Monday and Thursday 3:00 – 5:00)  

_________ Winter II Accelerated: (January 6, 20, 27, February 3, 10 – Saturdays 8:30 – 3:00) 

 

Classes are limited to 25 students. 

Note: You DO NOT have to have a permit to take the classroom portion but you must be 15.9 years old ON OR 

AFTER THE DATE OF THE FIRST CLASS (RMV LAW) – you will need your permit for the driving portion 

To register for one of these sessions, please fill out this form and return it to: 

Hingham High School 

Driver’s Education Program 

17 Union Street 

Hingham, MA 02043 

 

Program Cost: Hingham Residents - $850.00 / Non-Hingham Residents - $950.00.  Please make check payable 

to TOWN OF HINGHAM.  

Payment plans are available.  The full cost must be paid in full prior to the student starting the driving portion with us. 

Please email about a payment plan if needed. (dstanley@hinghamschools.org) 

PLEASE PRINT NEATLY! 

STUDENT’S LEGAL NAME:____________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date of Birth: ___________/___________/__________ 

STUDENT CELL NUMBER: __________________________________________________ 

Student email: ______________________________________________________________ 

PARENT email: _____________________________________________________________ 

You will receive an emailed confirmation telling you if your student is in the course.  You will also receive an information letter with 

details on classes, setting up driving hours, etc. so it is important that you use an updated email address.   


